From: natearries

To: City Clerk"s Office
Subject: Collective bargaining ordinance
Date: Wednesday, December 15, 2021 7:49:26 AM

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize
the sender's address and know the content is safe.

Hello,

My name is Nathan Arries and I am writing as a friend of the SEIU to demand a strong
collective bargaining ordinance !

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone



From: Ben Himmelfarb

To: City Clerk"s Office
Subject: Public Comment for Governmental Operations Standing Committee
Date: Wednesday, December 15, 2021 6:08:49 AM

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize
the sender's address and know the content is safe.

To City Council & Mayor Stoney:

City workers have chosen to work for the betterment of all people in the City of RIchmond.
Recognizing collective bargaining rights for all city employees will improve jobs and services,
keep experienced workers on the job, and raise standards for all workers while closing racial

and gender pay gaps.

Together we can create and pass a collective bargaining ordinance that ensures the highest
quality services for our community, respects, protects, and pays all city employees, and makes
Richmond city the best city to work and live in.

Sincerely,
Ben Himmelfarb

1st District



